
  HAROLD MOON $500 SCHOLARSHIP APPLICATION    

This year’s IAI conference is in Reno, NV., from August 12th – August 16th, 2024.  The applicant must be an active member in good 
standing with the NEIAI. The applicant is required to write a short essay on their personal or departmental training needs and 

submit it to the NEIAI by March 25th, 2024.  
 

The recipient of the scholarship will be announced at the NEIAI Conference Business meeting held on April 3rd, 2024, and will be 
required to provide a minimum of one-page essay, summarizing their experience at the IAI conference.  

 
In order to receive the $500 toward expenses to attend the Annual Educational IAI Conference in 2024, a proof of the IAI 

conference registration must be submitted to the Division Secretary, in order to receive the funds. Please contact Mariana Wa rd  
at mariana.ward@nebraska.gov for more information.  
 

 

NAME:                                                      

AGENCY:         

TITLE:         

ADDRESS:          

TELEPHONE #         EMAIL 

ADDRESS:           

ESSAY:         
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